Reply ID: chj3

Dear ransomthecaptive,

Thank you so much for transcribing my post. My hopes are that you may be able to attend the Emancipation Intitiative event in Worcester on April 29, 2017. The details are here on the blog.

Also, I hope you might be willing to help out with a little reasearch. Small jobs of internet research would be a great help to the cause. Can you see what you can find out about "Common Cause" in Boston? Send me the details at:

tim.muise.63@gmail.com

You could also send them to me by snail mail at;

Timothy J. Muise, W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Thank you again and I'll be hoping to hear back from you soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist